
 

 

 

Wylie City Council 

AGENDA REPORT 
 
 

Department: Engineering  Account Code: 611-5712-54330 

Prepared By: Tim Porter    

     

 
Subject  

Consider, and act upon, Resolution No. 2022-08(R) authorizing the Interim City Manager of the City of Wylie, Texas, or his 

designee, to execute an Advance Funding Agreement between the State of Texas and the City of Wylie, and to take any and 

all other actions necessary to effectuate the same; and providing for an effective date hereof. 

 
Recommendation  

Motion to approve Item as presented. 

 
Discussion  

 

Prior to beginning construction of FM 2514 (Parker Road), the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) requires the 

City of Wylie to move waterlines in conflict with the roadway plans. To meet the time constraints of the project and take 

advantage of the economy of scale of the TxDOT roadway project, City staff has worked with TxDOT on the subject 

Advanced Funding Agreement (AFA) for the amount of $575,110.83. This estimated amount developed by our consultant 

Grantham & Associates, Inc. is for the cost of TxDOT to construct the relocation of approximately 3,300 linear feet of existing 

6-inch and 8-inch water line along Parker Road/North Ballard Avenue, between Brown Street and Paul Wilson Road. The 

replacement water line will be 8-inch in diameter. 

 

Previously, a contract with Grantham and Associates, Inc. was approved for the design of this water relocation project and the 

construction plans are currently 100% complete. TxDOT must encumber the construction funding for this project by March 

of 2022 and the plans must be finalized by the Spring of 2022 for this project to be successful. The attached agreement will 

allow the project to continue without delay, including allowing TxDOT the ability to review the construction plans as the 

project progresses. 

 

 
Financial Summary/Strategic Goals  

 

Infrastructure. 

 


